
Dear 11th Grade Parents, 
 

FREE ACT: On Tuesday, March 1st, all 11th grade students will have the opportunity to 
take a College Reportable ACT, funded by the state, here on our campus. 
 
Some important information about this ACT administration: 
                *It is funded by the state, there is no fee for students to participate 
                *It is college-reportable 
                *It can be used for Bright Futures  
                *It can be used as a concordant score for FSA ELA and Algebra 1 EOC graduation 
requirements 
 
Our BTHS Testing website has all of the details about this opportunity for our 11th grade 
students, please visit the link below for the following information:  testing room locations, 
non-test information procedures, test day procedures, bell schedule, etc. 
                 

SAT/PSAT/ACT-BTHS – Testing (stjohns.k12.fl.us) 
 

WHAT TO BRING: On test day, students will need to bring the following 
items:  a valid photo ID (Driver’s License, State Issued ID, or 
school/student ID), pencils and a calculator 
 
CHECK OUT AFTER TESTING: Any student wishing to leave when testing is 
finished at 1:30 PM MUST complete the early check out form prior to 4 PM on 
February 28th. The school day will go until 3:50 PM for any student not completing 
the check out form.  
 

Students completing the form will check out through the breezeway for that day only, near 
the front office.  

 

CLICK HERE FOR EARLY CHECK OUT 
 

BRIGHT FUTURES: Students will be evaluated for Bright Futures based on official test 
scores from the FDOE repository. To ensure Office of Student Financial Assistance obtains 
official test scores: Ensure demographics on your test registration and high school 
transcript match; and request your official test scores be sent to one of Florida’s 12 state 
universities when registering for the ACT®/SAT®. 
 
 
If you still have questions after visiting our website, please contact Stephanie Hammett 
stephanie.hammett@stjohns.k12.fl.us 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Ftesting%2Fsatpsatact-bths%2F&data=04%7C01%7CParker.Raimann%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Ced59e6e79e164d71316808d9ebdf37e2%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637800166219322569%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=0qGcXQGWOrVEcxjirVo5ECf%2FwiuzgdlMGmSbcdgnM%2F0%3D&reserved=0
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=V9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUdIbjYejHGZMoKhBdDrCPbRUNUMwNk9WWDhaQTI5TTBOUlQxTEIzVldPQy4u
mailto:stephanie.hammett@stjohns.k12.fl.us


Stephanie Hammett 
 
Testing Coordinator 
Bartram Trail High School 
(904) 547-8340 
Ext. 18266 
 
 
Please visit the BTHS Testing Website for updated information about Testing  
 
https://www-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us/testing/  
 
 
 
 
Dear 9th, 10th and 12th Grade Parents,  
 
Tuesday March 1st, 2022 is a free ACT for all current Juniors. This is not open to any other 
grade levels. 

 
For all 9th, 10th and 12th graders this is a virtual learning day. 

 
If you still have questions after visiting our website, please contact Stephanie Hammett 
stephanie.hammett@stjohns.k12.fl.us 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Stephanie Hammett 
 
Testing Coordinator 
Bartram Trail High School 
(904) 547-8340 
Ext. 18266 
 
 
Please visit the BTHS Testing Website for updated information about Testing  
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Ftesting%2F&data=04%7C01%7CParker.Raimann%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Ced59e6e79e164d71316808d9ebdf37e2%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637800166219322569%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=smjGgSeUXCu8xSsjSXIG%2F7oN%2FvaJ9klPoo5BnTBcT68%3D&reserved=0
mailto:stephanie.hammett@stjohns.k12.fl.us

